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CLIENT ALERT 

16 January 2025 

On 14 January 2025, the National Social Security Fund (“NSSF”) issued a Notification no. 004/25 on 
inspections of enterprises and establishments throughout the country to strengthen the implementation 
of the Law on Social Security Schemes and relevant legal documents 2025 (“Notification”).  

According to the Notification, the NSSF will begin nationwide inspections on 1 February 2025 to enhance 
the implementation of the social security law. The inspection aims to expand coverage for NSSF members, 
ensure worker-employee welfare and benefits, and sustain the Social Security Fund.  

To avoid any legal action, owners or representatives shall regularly pay contributions, properly declare 
contributory wages, accurately report worker-employee numbers, and not withdraw contributions in 
violation of the Law on Social Security Schemes. 
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